2020 State Coordinator Winter Report
Welcome to the Louisiana Reading Association version of the Roaring Twenties in 2020.  Thanks to all our Literacy educators who continue to inspire students’ reading and writing efforts in Louisiana.  Gratitude and appreciation is felt for all our Literacy Leaders who motivate fellow co-workers to do a constant “shout out” for literacy by modeling best practices and great leadership examples for educators! 
To continue the exemplary literacy efforts, Local Reading Chapters/Councils Elections should be taking place soon to put the most deserving Leaders in officer positions.  The results of the 2020 – 2022 Local Chapter/Council Officers elections will be reported by May 15.  The LRA Officers’ Form needs to be completed for LRA by that month.  Completion of this report is necessary to maintain a council’s “good standing” as a local chapter.  
It is also time to nominate excellent candidates for the LRA Board of Directors positions. The terms have expired for Secretary and Treasurer. Lisa Holliday will be moving up as our LRA President in July so we also need nominations for Vice President.  Nominations should be sent to Lisa Holliday who is in charge of nominations at literacylisa5@gmail.com. A Nomination Form for BOD positions was sent to Local Council Presidents. Members may also self-nominate if they are interested in a BOD position or state committee chairmanship. 
The time has also come to nominate someone in your council or another LRA member for an Award or Citation for retiring teachers.  Awards are sponsored by the Louisiana Reading Association. Members of the LRA Board of Directors or the LRA Leadership Team (state committee chairs and local council presidents) can nominate. Nominations must be received by the Chairperson of this committee by April 1.  Go to the www.lareading.org website and check under Awards and Grants for the Awards and Citations information.  The nomination should be sent to the Chairperson, Karen Ashworth.  Her e-mail address, karen.ashworth@cpsb.org, is in the application information.   Check out the guidelines for Teacher of the Year, Principal of the Year, Legislator of the Year, etc. Recognizing outstanding members will help recruit new members and help retain the seasoned members! 

LRA President, Gale Eisioliones, submitted the 2020 Award of Excellence application and Advocacy Committee Chairperson, Gerri Settoon, sent in the 2020 Advocacy Award application to the ILA in December 2019.  Kudos to leaders in the Northshore, Calcasieu, St. Bernard and North Louisiana Reading Councils for applying to ILA for Honor Council status. Let us know if your chapter also submitted an ILA Honor Council application this year.
If your council is interested in doing a Read and Feed program at a local Title 1 school this year as a literacy project, do contact Aretha Williams, arethae1@outlook.com,
for more information on getting started!  This is a worthwhile Literacy Project for your Council.
We're looking forward to seeing you at the next LRA Meeting, January 12, 2020, at the Paragon Casino Hotel in Marksville!  Thank you to Dr. Khanh Nguyen-Dufour, Representative for Achieve 3000, for sponsoring breakfast and inviting our speaker Everette Johnson, a Life Coach from Baton Rouge. 
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